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OSCAR President

From: Sandy Goodall <Sandy.Goodall@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au>
Sent: Friday, 20 July 2018 11:58
To: president@oscar.org.au
Cc: Greg Laverty
Subject: FW: Clarification of 2018/2019 Debt Policy

Dear Greg, 

Thank you for your enquiry detailed in the email below. 
 
The business units of Council are Waste and Resource Management, Sunshine Coast Holiday Parks and Quarries 
Business Unit.  As noted in the Debt Policy, Council operates a central treasury model and as such does not generally 
provide debt funding for specific projects or assets but rather uses debt funding to finance Council’s balance sheet, with 
the exception being strategic projects.  
 

Kind Regards 

Sandy 

Sandy Goodall | Acting Chief Financial Officer 
Business Performance Group | Sunshine Coast Council 
Phone:      07 5475 7272 
Website:   www.sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 
Mail:         Locked Bag 72 Sunshine Coast Mail Centre Qld 4560 
 
 

From: OSCAR President <president@oscar.org.au> 
Date: 16 July 2018 at 10:32:35 am GMT+2 
To: 'Greg Laverty' <Greg.Laverty@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au> 
Cc: <mail@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au> 
Subject: Clarification of 2018/2019 Debt Policy 

Hi Greg 
  
In the table headed Schedule of proposed external borrowings (page 60 of 199 – Appendix A 2018/2019 
Budget Adoption Papers) one of the line items refers to SCRC Business Units. 
  
Can you advise what are the Business Units covered in this item. A breakdown of the borrowing figures 
for each of these Business Unit would also be appreciated. 
  
  
 Best wishes … Greg 

  

Greg Smith 
President, OSCAR 
(Organisation Sunshine Coast Association of Residents) 

T: 0417 577 881 
E: president@oscar.org.au 
W: https://www.oscar.org.au/ 

 


